
 

 

Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta  

Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí, 

Sláinte Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’,  

Baile Átha Cliath 8, D08 W2A8. 

National Director  

Human Resources 

Health Service Executive,  

Dr Steevens’ Hospital,  

Dublin 8, 08 W2A8 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 01 6352319 

e nationalhr@hse.ie 

Pauline Tully T.D. 
 
13th July, 2022 
 
PQ 34663/22  To ask the Minister for Health if there is a training budget for prosthetic and 

orthotic professionals; if so, the amount of same; and if he will make a statement on the 

matter. -Pauline Tully 

 

Dear Deputy,  

I refer to your recent parliamentary questions above which was sent to the HSE for response.  

I have liaised with colleagues in the HSE HR, Finance and Acutes divisions and have to advise 
that we do not have any central records of a training budget for prosthetic and orthotic 
professionals at this time.   
 
I refer the Deputy to the Irish Association of Prothetists and Orthotists website, ( www.iapo.ie) for 
further information.    

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 
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